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Notice to Mariners 002.2018 Dated 11.01.2018

South Forty Foot Pontoons

Mariners are advised that the Environment Agency Pontoons at South Forty
Foot will be taken out of service and temporarily moved to the Port of Boston
Quayside on Friday 12t January 2018. It is expected that they will remain out
of service for up to 4 weeks to allow dredging to take place at the original
pontoon site.

Under no circumstances should vessels attempt to moor on the pontoons
whilst they are in their temporary location.

A further Notice will be issued when the pontoons are ready to be returned.

Harbour Master

Port of Boston Ltd

01205 365571.
harbourmaster@portofboston.co.uk



